
“Light in the darkness” 
Saturday 19th November 3.00-5.00pm 

 

The Poppy Room (West Clandon RBL) 
 

This month at Messy Church we'll be exploring 
the many ways that light shows us the way, 
offering protection and reassurance as we 
approach the darkest time of the year. 
 

We are offering our usual mix of craft and 
creativity, song and celebration – all rounded 
off with a meal for the whole family. We do 
hope you can come, and maybe bring some 
friends too.  
 

For further details, please email 
tessa@clandon-churches.org 

 
                   www.clandon-churches.org 
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